
Chapter 4 (Page 50) Preparing for the Public Hearing 

Participants are encouraged to participate on ZOOM whenever possible due to limited seating. 

PREPARING FOR THE PUBLIC HEARING 

If you are planning to attend the Public Hearing at the Oneida County Courthouse-

County Board Room & Committee Room #2, 2nd Floor, Courthouse, Rhinelander  

WI  54501 OR virtually by Zoom, on Saturday, January 9, 2021 at 1:00 p.m. the 

following is a good idea: 

 

Whether you are in favor of the district or against it, it is a good idea to take some 

time to prepare for the public hearing on the proposed district formation: 

 Have prepared statements on why you feel the district will be 

advantageous or not for the lake and the community. 

 Be aware of possible reasons for support of, or opposition to the district 

and be prepared to speak to them. 

 Be ready to justify your reasons for including certain parcels or areas. 

 Be appreciative and listen to other concerns and opinions that may not 

coincide with yours. 

 Encourage people in the proposed district to attend the public hearing. 


